
From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford. 

23 Aug. 1918. 

Dear Mra. Mellish, 

Thank the Mayo brothers and others and yourself for 

volume 9, which is ao full of good stuff; and it is so interesting to see 

medicine playing such an important part now in the clinic. 

With kind regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

Wm. Oaler. 


